
  
NCJIS Modernization Program 

 
Dear Criminal Justice Community,  

The Nevada Criminal Justice Information System (NCJIS) Modernization Program is gearing up 
for the next phase of solution training and rollout. This modernization effort will replace existing 
NCJIS applications and add critical system functionality for internal and external users. The rollout 
of the new solutions will improve the efficiency and effectiveness of public safety operations and 
provide improved services to the public. 

If you have not done so already or your agency has had personnel changes, please click and follow 
this Smartsheet link to identify your selected representative(s) to serve as change ambassador.  

Change Ambassador Sign-up Link 

If you are unsure who is already listed as change ambassador for your agency, please reach out to 
the Change Manager, Elizabeth Lenz at: eparsons-lenz@dps.state.nv.us.  

The change ambassador  role serves as the main point-of-contact(s) for your agency. More than 
one change ambassador may be appointed for large organizations. Terminal Agency Coordinators 
(TACs) and Assistant Terminal Agency Coordinators (ATAC), along with appropriate IT 
personnel, are encouraged to sign up.  

The selected individual(s) should: 

• Commit to helping drive communication and comprehension within their agency or sphere 
of influence. 

• Be able to help determine who exactly needs to receive communication, how often they 
need to receive it, and how best the communication can be delivered. 

A change ambassador does not need to be a manager but should ideally have these qualities: 

• Understands and can get behind the big picture. 
• Drives or can drive communication in their area. 
• Knows the system. 
• Is recognized as a champion for change or a leader across many ranks. 

The NCJIS Modernization Team thanks you for your participation and will communicate through 
your change ambassadors with information necessary to prepare your agency for the coming 
rollout.  

 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/f18888b5789241798c412928d4fcb215
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